
PUBLIC NOTICE

Extension of Comment Period on MWRA CSO Reassessment Report for Alewife Brook and the Upper Mystic River

Attention:
All interested parties


Based on requests received from the public and municipal officials, DEP is extending the public comment period on the MWRA Final Variance Report for CSO abatement for Alewife Brook and the Upper Mystic River.


DEP and EPA will now accept public comment on the Report until October 31, 2003.   Comments on this Report should be sent to:

Kevin Brander, P.E.
   Eric Hall



Stephanie Moura

DEP CSO Coordinator
   Water Technical Unit

CSO Program

5th Floor

 
   U.S. EPA



MWRA

One Winter Street

   1 Congress Street

100 First Avenue

Boston, MA 02108
   Boston, MA 02114-2023
Boston, MA 02129


If you have questions about the public review process or CSO regulatory issues, contact Kevin Brander at (617) 654-6519.

